United Nations Development Programme

Philippines
29 August 2018

Bid Bulletin No. 1
PHL-RFP-2018-062

Development of Software, Supply and Delivery of Hardware for the Implementation of
Philippine Renewable Energy Market System (PREMS)

Dear All,

Please be informed that the deadline for the submission of proposals is extended until 27
September 2018; 2:00 P.M.

Please be guided accordingly.

Thank you.

Yours sincerely,

o A

Jennifer Nielsen
Procurement Specialist

UNDP in the Philippines, 15th Floor North Tower, Rockwell Business Center Sheridan,
Sheridan Street corner United Street, Highway Hills, Mandaluyong City 1550 Philippines
P.O. Box 7285 DAPQ, 1300 Domestic Road, Pasay City, Philippines
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